June 4, 1975

Mr. Paul Zartarian
297 N. Maple Avenue
Lansdowne, Pennsylvania 19050
Dear Mr. Zartarian:

We greatly appreciate your renewal of your Stewardship
of ST. Vartan, and your gift of $100 for that purpose.

Our receipt No. 21116 1s encdosed.

Sineerely,

Stephen Kambourian
Executive Director

Enclosure




